
^ y\ faith baptist bible cojlege
and theological seminary EXECUTIVE OFFICE

February 15,2018

To Whom It May Concern:

We currently are only using 30% of our parking capacity during the week. The new
building will not be housing any new positions, simply relocating them on our campus.

This letter is to certify that we at Faith Baptist Bible College and Theological Seminar/
understand that if parking becomes an issue on our campus with the addition of a new
office building, that the ci+y may require additional parking space to be provided.

If this situation were to occur, we as a school are willing to provide the additional
parking required.

Sincerely,

^ s.te^-
"Jinh Tillo+son
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